
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
This is pastor Jerry Williams from Mount Ararat Church and I would like to thank you for your sock 
donation for our mission trip to Honduras. We were able to distribute 200 pairs to homeless people who 
dig for trash in the dump to survive. We are grateful for your support. God bless. 
 
Pastor Jerry Williams 
Mount Ararat Church  

 

 

 


